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September 24, 2014

Debra A. Howland

Executive Director

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruits Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Support Letter for Docket 14-155
Dear Mrs. Howland,

It is my understanding that Liberty Utilities (Energy North Natural Gas) Corp. is
looking to acquire the New Hampshire Gas Corporation facility in Keene as suggested
in NH PUC Docket 14-55. | am writing to suggest that if this proposed Liberty Utilities
acquisition of the New Hampshire Gas facility in Keene, NH were to take place, this
could possibly open the door to potentially constructing a compressed natural gas
(CNG) fueling station in this part of NH.

Keene, NH is a market where there are some high volume fleets where CNG could
benefit local businesses and residents with their vehicle fueling. If natural gas were
available in this region, Clean Energy would conduct further market research and due
diligence to determine the potential fuel volume loads along with the economics of
building CNG fueling station infrastructure.

If you have any questions or would like additional information on CNG vehicle fueling,
| would be glad to discuss further.
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Drew Drummond
Business Development Manger
Clean Energy Fuels
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